
 

 

24th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

After School Sports Clubs 
                                         

Next term’s after school sports clubs, which will be run by our Sports Coach Kieran Bentley, will 

be as follows: 

 

 Tuesday: KS2 Football 

 Wednesday: KS2 Inclusive Invasion Games (eg. Danish longball, Ultimate Frisbee and 

handball)  

 Thursday: KS1 Football   

 

These clubs will take place from 3:30pm-4:30pm every week on the days listed above, from 

Monday 2nd March until Friday 3rd April. 

We are pleased to announce that these clubs will now be free of charge to all children. We 

therefore expect demand to be high, and as places are strictly limited, please book your child’s 

place as early as possible to avoid disappointment.  

If you would like your child to take part in any of these clubs, please complete the online 

booking form, which can be found at oswaldroad.co.uk/sports 

If your child goes to Owl Club they will be taken there at the end of the club. If your child will 

be collected by another adult after the club, please ensure you let us know in advance. 

Kind regards, 

Kieran Bentley 

Sports Coach 

 

 

http://www.oswaldroad.co.uk/sports/

